From: Kate Hulme

Sent: 15 December 2023 09:42
To: Planning
Subject: Utopia Village 2023/4757/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to
take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Mr Campbell

| write in reference to the above planning application.

| live in Primrose Hill, although not close enough to Utopia Village to be directly
affected by the application. However, | know lots of people who are affected and are
deeply worried by it. | have listened to their concerns and, if it was me, | would be
extremely worried too. The noise report seems pretty definitive and conclusive and |
therefore object to the application on the grounds that it is unnecessarily large and
would genuinely blight the daily lives of those who live close to it, in their own homes.

Please redact my name and contact details if you need to publish this on the
Camden planning website.

Best wishes, Kate Hulme.

Sent from my iPhone



